
 

 

The Philipps-University Marburg, Faculty of Medicine and University Hospitals Gießen and Marburg 

GmbH (UKGM), Campus Marburg, Dept. of Neurology invite applications for a 

 

University Professorship of Epileptology (W2)  
 

starting at the earliest possible date. 

 

This professorship must be qualified to represent the field of epileptology in patient care and research. 

Further responsibilities include teaching of the whole field of neurology within the medical faculty.  

 

The holder of the position must be qualified to head and further develop the Epilepsy Center Hessia 

(EZH) at the department of neurology, especially with its focus on epilepsy surgery, and must be able 

and willing to fulfill the position of a clinical senior staff neurologist.  

 

Knowledge in the treatment of critically-ill patients with status epilepticus on a neuro-intensive care unit 

is of importance; therefore, the successful applicant must hold the board qualification neurology and 

intensive care medicine. For the treatment the many elderly patients with epilepsies at the campus, an 

additional geriatric qualification is desirable.  

 

A long-standing expertise in the management of an epilepsy center is expected. Documented success in 

the acquisition of external research funding (e.g. DFG, BMBF, EU) is required as well as an 

internationally recognized profile in the field of epileptology and the integration into the existing 

research structures in the field of neurosciences at the medical faculty and university, especially in the 

field of neuroimaging.  

 

The Universities of Gießen and Marburg have founded a research alliance (the Research Campus Central 

Hessen) with the technical university Mittelhessen (University of Applied Sciences), within the scope 

of which the two medical faculties of Gießen and Marburg practice a structured cooperation based on 

coordinated priorities. Applicants are therefore expected to be willing to cooperate across universities 

and faculties and to participate in joint projects. 

The employment requirements of §§ 61 and 62 HHG apply.  

The University of Marburg attaches great importance to the intensive supervision of students and 

doctoral candidates and expects from its lecturers and thus from the applicants a distinctive presence at 

the university, a high degree of commitment in the field of academic teaching and an intensive 

participation in the planned further development of medical education. 

We support women and therefore explicitly encourage them to apply. We welcome individuals with 

children – the University of Marburg is committed to the goal of a family-friendly university. People 

with disabilities in the terms of the SGB IX (§ 2 Abs. 2, 3 SGB IX) are preferred if they are equally 

qualified for the position. Application and interview costs will not be reimbursed. 

Please send your application documents (copies) including a research and a teaching concept using the 

application form provided on (www.uni-marburg.de/de/fb20/fachbereich/services/formulare) to the 

Vice-Dean of the Medical Department, Professor Dr. Rolf Müller, Baldingerstraße, 35032 Marburg, 

Germany by 11 December 2020, stating your business and private address. In addition, applications in 

a PDF file can be sent to kirchham@uni-marburg.de. 
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